
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
OCTOBER 9, 2015 

11:30 A.M. 
 

GREENBELT OFFICER CANDIDATES GRADUATION FROM ACADEMY 
 

The Greenbelt Police Department is pleased to announce that two of its Police Officer 
Candidates have graduated from the Prince George’s County Municipal Police Academy, 
Session #44. Konetta Brown and Sean Kennedy were recognized during the graduation 
program, held October 1st at the Largo Center on the campus of Prince George’s Community 
College. 
 
Konetta and Sean finished tied for third in scholastic achievement. Konetta received the 
Outstanding Student Officer Award, as well as the Female Fitness Award.  
 
Both Officer Brown and Officer Kennedy have already taken to the streets to begin their field 
training program.  
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